
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Invitation Letter re Planning Workshop on Transformation Program for Former
rebels on November 21-23, 2023
1 message

ejun mendoza <ejunmendoza@yahoo.com> Tue, Nov 7, 2023 at 5:12 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hi Sir/ Ma'am,

This is the correct file. kindly disregard the previous email.

Thanks,
Jun

On Tuesday, November 7, 2023 at 03:17:42 PM GMT+8, ejun mendoza <ejunmendoza@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Ma'am/Sir,

The OPAPRU wishes to invite you to the Planning Workshop on Transformation Program for Former Rebels on November
21-23, 2023 at the Filipiniana Hotel in Calapan City.

Attached is the invitation letter for your reference.

Thank you,
Jun Mendoza
Area Coordinator for MIMAROPA
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